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See if your latest witticism has been ReTweeted  
by a celeb. Or just by your mum. Then check  
your journey on public transport and roads.

Search TfL Check your travel

Checking your ReTweets?

Check your travel

Plan ahead for the strike 

That’s the ticket!
RAILWAY enthusiast Dean Curtis is 
collecting old rail tickets to cement 
his place in the Guinness Book of 
Records as the holder of the most 
used rail tickets. 

Dean’s efforts were given a boost 
recently when staff at Bond Street 
station donated 4,000 tickets, 
bringing his total to 178,810.

London Underground staff from 
Uxbridge, Bond Street, Waterloo 
and London Bridge stations are also 
helping out by keeping tickets  
for him.

Dean claims he is 15,575 ahead  
of his nearest rival – a collector in 
Germany – and is just waiting for an 
inspector from the famous world 
record organisation to visit his 
Uxbridge home to verify the count 
and his title.

He said: ‘Railways are my thing 
and I just love everything about 
them. The Tube is my favourite and 
station staff have always been very 

good about helping me boost my 
collection. I’ve got all my tickets 
counted and categorised too.’

PLANNED strike action by the ASLEF 
and RMT unions tomorrow will 
impact customers who travel on the 
Jubilee line.

If the strike goes ahead, there will 
be no service on the Jubilee line all 
day. All other TfL services will run  
as normal. 

Customers are advised to use 
alternative routes where possible 
and allow more time than usual  
to complete their journeys. 

TfL Travel Ambassadors will be  
at key locations to provide travel 

information and advice to  
help customers.

The strike that was scheduled  
to take place on the District line  
has been suspended.

CHECK BEFORE YOU TRAVEL
Up-to-date service information  
will be available on the TfL  
website at tfl.gov.uk/tube-strike

You can also get all the  
latest information on Twitter  
by following @TfLTravelAlerts  
and @Jubileeline 

TRAVEL ADVICE FOR PASSENGERS ON JUBILEE LINE

Tickets please: Dean Curtis with 
some of his collection

Jubilee line: Check before you travel

Helping hand: Travel Ambassadors will offer information and advice to customers

DON’T forget you can also have a chat with TfL’s TravelBot on  
Facebook Messenger. The social media tool can instantly provide:

•	 Updates for the Tube, TfL Rail, London Overground, DLR and 
London Trams

•	 Live bus arrival information and bus route status
•	 Tube, Night Tube and rail maps

To get involved, search for ‘TfL TravelBot’ on Facebook.

IT is now easier and faster  
for passengers to leave Bank 
station during the morning 
rush hour.

On weekdays, the escalators 
serving the Bank station end  
of the Northern and DLR 
platforms now run upwards 
only between the times of 
7.30am and 10am. 

This reduces the queues as 
customers exit the platforms 
and also cuts the journey time 
for commuters. Anyone wishing 
to access these platforms can 
do so via the stairs, or by using 
the lifts from the Northern line 
ticket hall. 

Step-free access to and from 
the DLR platforms is available 
as usual via the lift in King 
William Street. 

Changes 
at Bank 


